We continue to work toward providing the best care we are able to and are seeing any patients face to face who the clinician considers appropriate.
We would ask the following please:
Appointments – appointments are made by telephone or on-line wherever possible.
· We ask that anyone with respiratory or viral symptoms wear a face covering within our premises but otherwise face coverings are currently optional
· If you have a viral type of illness (cough, temperature, sore throat etc) or are currently testing positive for Covid, we ask patients to advise this before attending please

Please also note that we do not offer Covid 19 testing at the surgery.


